
Library Trustee Meeting Minutes 
 May, 15, 2023 

Approved minutes. 
A member of the public came to sit in on our meeting which was welcomed, her name is Ann Astarita. She has 
just moved to Lempster in the last month. 
Meeting called to order at 6:05, those present were Janice Brehio, Becky Farrand, Mary Lou Reed and 
Librarian Tina 

OLD BUSINESS:  
Motion to accept April meeting minutes by Mary Lou, seconded by Becky, carried. 
Summer reading program will be held during the Summer School. Robin will help coordinate with Jim Lewis. 
14 children have signed up so far, free books will be given out. 
Road intersection?- Probably no light, way to make sight line more visible would be to raise both the Long 
Pond Road and 2nd NH Turnpike!! Before September will request orange vest and hand-held sign. Safe to cross 
children. 

CORRESPONDENCE: No correspondence this month 

TREASURER’S REPORT: Janice gave out copies of report. It seems we overdrew our debit account, there is a 
$34 overdraft fee. Janice will talk to town office to see how we proceed now with the accounts. Motion to 
accept Treasurer’s report by Becky, second Mary Lou, carried. 

LIBRARIAN REPORT: 
Tea Party was attended by 18 people 
May 25 is last day for children’s time, will have Pizza party 
June 17 book sale 
Tina will look into replacing land line with cell phone, will be able to call long distance since so many patrons 
have cell phones with those numbers. Hot spot when internet is down. Price? 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Becky will interview someone for the Sunday hours. 
Discussion about how long and what records we need to keep. 
Discussion to put minimum age in employment application.  
Ann Astaritas would like to join as a trustee, will help her see how to go about doing so in the middle of the 
year. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00. 

Respectfully Submitted   
Mary Lou Reed, Secretary 


